      
[image: image1.png]Soke's Bulletin Board
di, ™ KenZenIchii di,

To Dare Namaste Tai Chi To be Silent





www.kenzenichii.com
November 2009
Promotions
House of Soke II

Congratulations to Juniors Student Bradley Kalinoski on his promotion to the rank of Yellow Belt

Congratulations to Pee Wees Student Malik Robinson on his promotion to the rank of Yellow Belt

Congratulations to Pee Wees Student Christopher Franklin on his promotion to the rank of Yellow Belt

Congratulations to Pee Wees Student Casey Ayers on his promotion to the rank of Yellow Belt

Crush Fitness

Congratulations to Samantha Solanto on her promotion to the rank of Yellow Belt
Sapphire Dragons

Congratulations to Nickolas Visbeck on his promotion to the rank of Green Belt

House of Soke II
Welcome to Pee Wees Zoe Brokaw, Zack Brokaw, Dominik Meli, and Kevin Garcia

 
Welcome back to Junior Student Felix Garcia

Crush Fitness

Our 3rd year Anniversary/Holiday gathering will be on Saturday, Nov.21st at 1:00pm. Students and Black belts will be holding a demonstration.  All are welcome. 

Welcome new students Ethan Salamone, Evan Salamone, and Emmett Salamone
BSR Modern Martial Arts School
All is going well.

BSR Modern Martial Arts will be hosting an Aiki-Jujitsu seminar on December 4th and 5th at the House of Soke II.  This seminar will feature Grandmaster Velasquez, student of the legendary Moses Powell, who is the head of Atemi Ryu Jujitsu System of Self Defense in North Carolina with more than 35 years of martial arts experience.   For more information contact Kyoshi Montgomery at senseibsr@gmail.com.

Two Skies School of Self Defense

Two Skies is doing well and wish everyone continued success.

Sapphire Dragons

The Sapphire Dragons are doing well.

Welcome new students Cheyenne See, Renee Minkler, and Shawn Ramos

BSRWarriors.Com

The official site for BSR is now completely up and running. All members are urged to go to www.bsrwarriors.com and create an account. In addition to the forums the site now has a photo gallery, a video section and an article section featuring articles from members throughout the years. All members are asked to contribute to any section. Photos can be uploaded directly (we are particularly asking for pictures from BB tests, seminars, community events (runs etc.) and other BSR social functions). Anyone with articles and/or videos may contact Sensei Calabrase (mcalabrase@bsrwarriors.com or at 615-852-5759) for instructions on uploading content. We look forward to seeing everyone soon.
Pearl’s of Wisdom

"To bathe in the Shadows is an acceptance of the denial to the Light" …Sensei Antoinette Montgomery

Editor’s Notes
Articles for the Ken Zen Ichii website and newsletter are being actively solicited.  Anyone who wants to submit an article should contact Sensei Michael Calabrase at mcalabrase@bsrwarriors.com or the editor at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757. 
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